
 
   

Term 3 Week 9, 2nd September 2024 – 6th September 2024 

• Assessment will be held over the coming week.  You can assist your child with great results 
through strong attendance and organisation.  Giving and committing to their subjects now 
will pay off later. 

• We are well into our planning for 2025.  Should you have a change in circumstances, please 
reach out and provide up to date information to ensure 2025 resourcing can be done 
appropriately. 

• Transition Day (September 10) is just around the corner. Should you have a child or know 
a child in Year 6 wanting to join us in 2025, please contact us to enrol.  Only students who 
have completed their enrolment paperwork will be eligible to attend. 

• Is your child missing a jacket or a jumper?  Our new Lost Property bin is overflowing at the 
moment. It is now located outside the old Lost Property Room for students to access as 
needed. 

MONDAY 
02/09/2024 

•  

TUESDAY 
03/09/2024 

• Yr 11 & 12 Brisbane visit to UQ and QUT 7am – 3.30pm 

WEDNESDAY 
04/09/2024 

• Try a Trade Day – Hutchinson Modular Yard 

THURSDAY 
05/09/2024 

•  

FRIDAY 
06/09/2024 

• Academy Performing Arts Production – Friday night 6.30pm and Saturday 
1.30pm. Buy on the QKR app or tickets at the door - $5 
 

Upcoming Important Dates 

• Mock Exams – 9-13 September 

• Year 6 Transition Day - 10 September 

• R U OK Day - 12 September. Pancakes served on the day 

• Last Day of Term 3 - 13 September 

• Term 4 starts - 30 September 

• 7-12 Awards Night - 11 November  

• Year 12 Formal - 13 November 

• Final day Year 12 - 15 November 
 

Did you Know:  

• QParents Portal is coming to TSHS!!  If you are sick of filling out endless excursion forms, 
or having completed forms being left in the bottom of school bags – register for QParents now.  
A new batch of unique invitation codes will be sent during Week 10. 

• Canteen (P&C) are currently recruiting for a Retail Assistant?  If you enjoy working with food, 
and would like to be part of a school community – please see the school facebook page for 
link. 

• Canteen is also seeking more volunteers. If you are interested, 
please contact Therese at Canteen. 

 

Regards 
TSHS Administration 

 


